
	
	
Home	Care	Ontario	welcomes	continued	investments	in	home	care	
	
April	28,	2017:	The	2017	Ontario	Budget,	A	Stronger,	Healthier	Ontario,	continues	the	
commitment	to	the	health	of	Ontarians.		Home	Care	Ontario	is	pleased	by	the	recognition	for	
Ontarians	to	realize	their	preference	for	care	at	home.		The	commitment	to	a	continued	
investment	of	$250	million	in	2017-18	will	help	to	sustain	and	increase	care	at	the	frontline.		
The	increase	in	respite	services,	educational	support	and	the	Caregiver	Tax	Credit	
acknowledge	the	valuable	contribution	to	care	by	family	caregivers.			
	
The	Association	is	also	pleased	by	the	announced	funding	for	a	Dementia	Strategy	for	the	
province.		Association	members	are	witness	to	the	toll	that	dementia	places	on	individuals,	
families	and	friends	in	their	homes	and	are	eager	to	support	implementation.		
	
The	2017	budget	enables	the	government’s	transformation	agenda	and	recognizes	key	areas	
of	funding	need.		Members	of	Home	Care	Ontario	are	pleased	to	be	working	with	partners	to	
create	a	home	care	system	that	achieves	more	consistent	and	accessible	service	to	all	
Ontarians.	
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About	Home	Care	Ontario	
Home	Care	Ontario,	the	voice	of	home	care	in	Ontario™,	is	a	member-based	organization	with	a	mandate	
to	promote	growth	and	development	of	the	home	care	sector	through	advocacy,	knowledge	transfer,	
and	member	service.		Home	Care	Ontario	members	include	those	engaged	in	and/or	supportive	of	
home-based	health	care.		In	Ontario,	service	provider	organizations	are	responsible	for	providing	
nursing	care,	home	support	services,	personal	care,	physiotherapy,	occupational	therapy,	social	work,	
dietetics,	speech	language	therapy	and	medical	equipment	and	supplies	in	the	home	to	individuals	of	all	
ages.			An	estimated	58	million	hours	of	publicly	and	privately	purchased	home	care	service	is	provided	
annually	across	the	province.			
	
For	more	information,	contact:	
Susan	D.	VanderBent,	CEO	
Phone:	905-543-9474	 	
Email:	sue.vanderbent@homecareontario.ca	
		
For	the	latest	in	news	and	information	about	the	home	care	sector	in	Ontario,	subscribe	to	“House	Call”	
or	follow	us	on	Twitter.			
	


